
Dear Rules Committee, 

I’m a resident of Oregon living in Milwaukie. I strongly urge you to pass HB 2927 out of 

committee. 

It’s long overdue that we achieve one person equals one vote. 

Oregon’s adoption of the NPVIC is needed progress in that direction. 

Please pass HB2927 out of committee TODAY. 

Sincerely, 

Gabriela Pastor 

13400 S.E.Ruscliff 

Milwaukie, OR 97222 
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